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ATHABASCA LANDING TRAIL WEBSITE LAUNCHED 
 
The progress of the Athabasca Landing Trail project can be followed online via a new website 
www.athabascalandingtrail.com  launched in January 2012. The website design reflects the historic nature of the 
trail, which was constructed by the Hudson’s Bay Co. in 1876 to ferry people and freight from Edmonton to 
Athabasca during the fur trade era, the Gold Rush years and early settlement in the region. The history of this 
heritage trail and attractions to be found along the route are highlighted on the website.  
 
Now officially designated as part of the Trans Canada Trail, the 150 km Athabasca Landing Trail is being 
redeveloped to better and more safely accommodate non-motorized recreation users, to raise public awareness of 
this unique recreation opportunity, and to promote tourism within the region. Details on this trail project, the 
Athabasca Landing Trail steering committee that guides its progress, and the work of local volunteers are also 
found on the site. 
 
Work to date has included community consultations in 2009 and the development of a master plan for the trail 
by Stantec Consulting Ltd. in 2010. In the same year, volunteers constructed a new Redwater Bridge 246 in 
Westlock County and rest areas in Rochester and Colinton. In 2011, the committee oversaw the completion of an 
engineering study for the proposed Fort Saskatchewan Recreation Bridge by AECOM Canada Ltd., the 
development of a signage and amenities plan by Stantec as well as the website created by ROI Communications 
and El Designo. The steering committee was formed in 2009 and has engaged in on-going consultation with 
landowners and residents since its inception. 
 
Projects which will get underway in 2012 include construction on three trail segments (Rochester to Tawatinaw, 
Athabasca to Colinton, and the Lamoureux area) and the installation of signage along the route. This work will 
be coordinated by Annette Nenonen who was hired as a part time Regional Trail Facilitator in Fall 2011. She 
will consult with landowners and municipalities about proposed off-road amendments to trail routing and where 
possible, facilitate agreements for public access. Annette can be reached by email at anenonen@telus.net 
 
The Athabasca Landing Trail Steering Committee has representation from the Athabasca Recreational Trails 
Association, Alberta TrailNet Society, the Rainbow Equitation Society, the five municipalities long the Trail 
(Town of Athabasca, Athabasca County, Westlock County, Sturgeon County and the City of Fort Saskatchewan) 
and Alberta Tourism, Park & Recreation. Its work is supported by grants from the federal, provincial and 
municipal governments, Alberta TrailNet and Trans Canada Trail as well as the work of volunteers and in-kind 
donations from local businesses. 
 
Communities situated near or along the trail include Athabasca, Colinton, Meanook, Perryvale, Rochester, 
Tawatinaw, Nestow, Clyde, Westlock, Waugh, Fedorah, Bon Accord, Gibbons, Lamoureux and Fort 
Saskatchewan. For additional information, go to www.athabascalandingtrail.com 
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